
 

 
STOLEN BOATS CANADA 
         (Non Profit - Public Service) 
         Jamie Gibson 778-229-6932 

RECOVERED 
On 2009 October 12, Vancouver Police Marine Unit members located and seized an 
aluminum sport fish vessel. The subsequent investigation by members identified  the 

vessel as being stolen from a Burnaby bailiff’s compound a few nights previous.   

Alert residents of the area where the vessel was located are being credited with the 
recovery. 
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